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Rowe, Timothy S.

From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:17 AM
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: Online Submission on LOC2017-0187

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
From: lizmorris@shaw.ca [mailto:lizmorris@shaw.ca]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 5:37 PM 
To: City Clerk  
Subject: Online Submission on LOC2017‐0187 

 

November 7, 2017 

Application: LOC2017-0187 

Submitted by: Liz Morris 

Contact Information 

Address: 2416A 26A Street SW, Calgary, AB 

Phone: (403) 680-6466 

Email: lizmorris@shaw.ca 

Feedback: 

I do not support this rezoning, the street is overcrowded with tracking and there is little available parking. 
Please do not add to the congestion. 
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Rowe, Timothy S.

From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:56 AM
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: [EXT] Land use bylaw amendment for 2240 26A Street SW 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 

From: Chris Hudec [mailto:chrisahudec@shaw.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:53 AM 
To: City Clerk  
Subject: [EXT] Land use bylaw amendment for 2240 26A Street SW  

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to express my opposition to the proposed land use bylaw amendment for 2240 26A Street SW. It is 
my understanding that this address is requesting re-zoning from an R-C2 to an R-CG for a multi unit 4-plex 
building. This section of 26A Street does not have the current infrastructure to handle this density. Traffic flow 
has increased through the community over the past several years and parking on this specific street is already at 
a premium. Approving this re-zoning would set an unwanted precedent for future development in this part of 
the community leading to more severe problems long term.  
 
Thank you for you consideration to this matter.  
 
Regards, 
 
Chris Hudec  

CPC2017-377 
Attachment 3 
Letter 2

#8.1.27



1

Rowe, Timothy S.

From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:14 AM
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: [EXT] Opposition to Redesignation Application 2240 26a ST SW

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
From: Lisa Brown [mailto:lisabrown2@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 8:15 PM 
To: City Clerk ; urbanindigohomes@hotmail.com 
Subject: [EXT] Opposition to Redesignation Application 2240 26a ST SW 

 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
This message is to express my firm opposition to the redesignation application that has been put forward to 
build a 4-plex at 2240 26A St SW. I live on 26A St, within a block of this property, and there are number of 
reason why I oppose this, including: 

 Safety: There are many young children that live on this street (including my own), and the increased 
traffic that will be the result of replacing even one home with a four-plex will be significant on our quiet 
street. I am very concerned for the safety of our children if traffic levels increase. 

 Parking: 26A St is very narrow and the street is crowded with parked cars in the evenings and weekends 
as it is. This building will only add to the number of cars that will be parked on the street.  

 Infrastructure: We do not have the schools to accommodate the number of children that would result if 
we start allowing this type of redesignation in our neighbourhood. This would turn single family homes 
in to homes for four families. We have one small elementary school in the neighbourhood and one very 
small recreation centre that is jam packed as it is. Already, it is difficult to get our kids enrolled in 
swimming lessons and other activities close to our home. 

I love this neighbourhood and feel very strongly that redesignations such as this one should not happen outside 
the boundary of the main street initiative. Thank you for your time and please do not hesitate to contact me with 
any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lisa Brown 
 
403-354-1257 
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Rowe, Timothy S.

From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 8:01 AM
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: [EXT] Re: Land Use Bylaw Amendment - BYLAW 368D2017 | 26A St & 24 Ave SW

Importance: High

 
 
‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: Pamela Smith [mailto:pamelamaureensmith@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 6:43 PM 
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca>; urbanindigohomes@hotmail.com 

Cc: Dream Guy   <jaclark777@gmail.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Re: Land Use Bylaw Amendment ‐ BYLAW 368D2017 | 26A St & 24 Ave SW 
Importance: High 
 
To all this may concern: 
 
I am writing in opposition to the land use bylaw amendment (368D2017) in our neighbourhood on 26A Street and 24 
Ave SW. 
 
The bylaw amendment seeks to impact our street in a negative way. We are worried about unfavorable consequences 
such as increased density, street congestion, the safety of children/pedestrians, and decreased property value. 
 
I respectfully request that the bylaw amendment from R‐C2 to R‐CG be denied. 
 
I'd be happy to discuss this further; please do not hesitate to contact me at 403‐926‐2628. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff & Pamela Clark 
2412 26A Street SW 
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Rowe, Timothy S.

From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 8:06 AM
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: Online Submission on LOC2017-0187

 
 
From: landuse@killarneyglengarry.com [mailto:landuse@killarneyglengarry.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 5:42 AM 
To: City Clerk  
Subject: Online Submission on LOC2017‐0187 

 

November 9, 2017 

Application: LOC2017-0187 

Submitted by: Cale Runions 

Contact Information 

Address: 2828 28 Street SW 

Phone: (403) 827-1592 

Email: landuse@killarneyglengarry.com 

Feedback: 

Dear City Council, I am writing on behalf of the Killarney Glengarry Community Association (KGCA) 
regarding LOC2017-0187, an application under review for land use re-designation for 2240 26a Street SW 
from RC2 to RCG. Since our original submission to the CPC, the KGCA has had the opportunity to engage 
with the project proponent to discuss the proposed landuse change. Homes Squared came and gave a 
presentation to the KGCA Development Committee on October 2nd giving greater specifics regarding their 
intention to develop the property, and outlined engagement efforts to date. We appreciated the opportunity 
to engage the developer on this project. In our discussion, Homes Squared indicated that feedback received 
from nearby residents during their engagement had primarily all been positive. Given the multiple concerns 
the KGCA had received from residents on the project, and the mixed feedback received from the City 
Planning Commission, the KGCA recommended that the applicant conduct additional engagement with 
nearby residents to attempt to identify and address these concerns. In response to resident concerns brought 
directly to the KGCA, the development committee has provided them the applicant’s contact information 
and encouraged them to contact Homes Squared directly. We hope that increased engagement will allow the 
builder to address and attempt to alleviate the concerns of residents. One concern the KGCA development 
committee has with this proposed landuse is change in character and scale that doesn’t fit into this portion of
the community. While Killarney has seen significant development recently, 26A street retains more 
character homes than other parts of the community. The developer suggested intentions of building upwards 
of 7000sq footage of housing on a street still containing many single dwelling bungalows. Additionally, a 
greater percentage of the new homes built here are single detached, as opposed to the semi-detached seen 
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more commonly in other parts of the neighborhood. As such, this leaves row housing more out of step with 
the character of this portion of the neighborhood. While KGCA is not opposed to increased density in the 
community, we are sensitive to ensuring RCG developments are contextual. A suggestion made to the 
developer is that, if the land use redesignation is approved, when they get to the development permit stage, 
that they continue engagement efforts with both residents and the KGCA development committee to ensure 
the character and context of the build are suitable. Yours sincerely, Cale Runions Director - Development 
Killarney-Glengarry Community Association  
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Rowe, Timothy S.

From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 11:39 AM
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: [EXT] regarding: File NumberLOC2017-0187 - 2240 26A St. SW

 
 
From: A. MacIntosh [mailto:athomasmacintosh@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 11:33 AM 
To: City Clerk  
Cc: landuse@killarneyglengarry.com; urbanindigohomes@hotmail.com 
Subject: [EXT] regarding: File NumberLOC2017‐0187 ‐ 2240 26A St. SW 

 
Regarding the land use bylaw amendment (368D2017) putting a 4plex up in our neighbourhood on 26A Street 
and 24 Ave SW. 
 
Address2240 26a ST SW 
CommunityKillarney Glengarry 
CouncillorEvan Woolley (Ward 08) 
File NumberLOC2017-0187 
ApplicantHomes Squared 
Date SubmittedJuly 4, 2017 
 
I'm writing to you let you know that I am opposed to having a 4plex going up on this corner (BYLAW 368D2017). This street/corner is 
simply not able to hand the congestion; We have numerous kids on this street walking, it's treacherous walking to school in the morning, the 
cars are all parked on the side of the street, the kids are practically in center of the street before being visible to the traffic. The driving lane 
turns into a single lane when all the cars are parked. Just this morning, I had someone almost run into me while I was driving on 26A St. 
They were stopped on corner of 25 Ave and 26A St. They didn't have any clear visibility with all the cars parked on the street. The schools 
designated in this area are also congested, but I'm sure you are already aware of this. The KGCA even expressed concerns regarding this 
4plex. 
 
I can sit here and write about all the other reasons why I disagree, but my main concern is the safety of our kids. I am excited that's there's a 
new building going up in our transitional neighborhood, a large duplex would be awesome, not a 4plex, our street is simply too narrow for 
this. What thought have you put into parking and driving solutions for the community? 
 
I just hope that you are mindfull and consider the safety of the children before thinking dollar signs.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
Ann MacIntosh  
2414 26A St. SW  
403-923-9823 
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Rowe, Timothy S.

From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 8:29 AM
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: [EXT] Comments to City Council - Notice of Public Hearing on Planning Matters - 

LOC2017-0187
Attachments: Row Housing.docx

Importance: High

 
 

From: J L [mailto:williebear@shaw.ca]  
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 10:48 PM 
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca>; Woolley, Evan V. <Evan.Woolley@calgary.ca> 
Subject: [EXT] Comments to City Council ‐ Notice of Public Hearing on Planning Matters ‐ LOC2017‐0187 
Importance: High 

 
Attachment:  Letter dated August 7th, 2017 to Adam Sheahan, File Manager IMC #8075 
  
Additional comments below.  
  

 Since writing the attached letter to Mr. Sheahan, I have noticed there are several more row housing 
projects underway within close proximity to my home (one  on my block), further and continually 
contributing to the already high density population, traffic and parking congestion on our streets.  

 Prior to the recent municipal election, many wards were/are very concerning about the high density 
population due to row housing in their communities.  

 As far as affordability of these row houses, this could not be further from the truth for the majority 
of  Calgarians’.    

 I have been advised by Mr. Sheahan (after my inquiry), that typically row housing has the corner unit 
facing the street and the remainder of the units flanking avenue.  But, apparently sometimes there are 
exceptions to the rule.  This was the case with a new (this year) four row housing unit two blocks away 
from me.  All four units are facing the avenue.   

 I live directly across the road on the avenue of this proposed amendment. I may have not 3 but 4 units 
facing my current ‘very private’ and quiet property of 15 years.  Originally (with the current R‐C2 
zoning) I should have only 1 or 2 dwellings facing my home.   

 There could conceivably be extra traffic, extra activity, building ‘clutter’ and the sense of living in a ‘fish 
bowl’.   

 When do amendments' and exceptions to rules end?  Or do they?  
 I am unimpressed with this so called non stop “residential intensification” of my beloved 

Killarney/Glengarry Community of 25 years.  I am not certain how much longer I can live here with all 
the new multi house dwelling complexes that are being erected at ‘lightening speed’.    

Bigger and more is not always better.  In fact, as the old saying goes, “less is best”.  
  
Sincerely,  
  

CPC2017-377 
Attachment 3 
Letter 7

#8.1.27



2

Jaynie Lutz (home owner) 
2629 23 Ave SW 
Calgary, Ab 
T3E 6P1 
  
Phone ‐ 403 242 3029  
email – williebear@shaw.ca 
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October 27, 2017 
 
Mary Boyes 
2425 26a Street SW 
Calgary, Alberta  
T3E 2C4 
 
 
Re:  Land use Re-designation Application LOC 2017-0187. RC2 to RCG 
        2240 26a Street SW, Calgary 
 
Dear Members of Council; 
 
CPC has recommended approval of this proposed land use application in 
isolation and has not looked at the overall density in the community or what could 
be the best fit for the Killarney Glengarry Community. 
 
Please consider the following: 
 

1. Between 17 Avenue and 19 Avenues S.W.; KGC currently has a number 
of RCG type developments where residents can easily access 17 Avenue, 
Bow Trail and Crowchild Trail S.W.  This proposal pushes an increase in 
density further into the community and is considered to be density creep 
which I believe to be unnecessary and unacceptable given the current 
ARP and good planning and urban design guidelines. 

2. The current RC2 land use designation was put in place to allow for 2 
family dwelling units where single-family units were once prevalent.  This 
proposal would put extra pressure on the existing infrastructure and 
attributes of lower density streets. 

 
Keeping the RCG density in the existing designated areas throughout the 
existing Killarney Glengarry community will allow for easier egress/access to 
commercial areas and major roadways; I believe the neighbourhood needs 
housing with a stabilized density rather than allowing higher densities such as 
this project to be scattered throughout the neighbourhood. 
 
Trusting you will consider my concerns, 
 
 
 
 
Mary Boyes, B.A. (Hons) Landscape Design 
 
 
 
marymboyes@gmail.com   403 243 4018  	
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Rowe, Timothy S.

From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 3:05 PM
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: [EXT] 2240 26A Street SW

 
 

From: sue padua [mailto:insitedesign@me.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 2:46 PM 
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca> 
Subject: [EXT] 2240 26A Street SW 

 
Hello; 
 
I am writing to oppose the proposed land use from R-C2 to R-CG at 2240.  There are many neighbours who 
are also strongly against the change as well. 
 
Below are some of the concerns: 
 
1) Density (Height & Mass) - Currently all the surrounding buildings are bungalows or 1.5 story split 
level homes.  Building a 3 story strcuture with 4 units at 1,600 sf = 6,400 sf plus an over sized garage 
is massively out of scale.  Equivalent to building a +7,000 sf home on the current site. 
2) Availability of mid-range town homes - Home Squared use the argument that this was a building 
typology that was lacking in the community but there are many sites currently zoned RC_G with many 
new builds planned, under construction and completed around the main street initiative 
3) Most of this area has not been built to take advantage of the existing RC-1 zoning so up-zoning 
this one site beyond that creates a single site that is out of context. 
4) With the exception of the Main Streets Initiative the Area Redevelopment Plan has not been 
updated in around 30 years to address the best locations for increased density which is creating a 
free for all environment.  
 
Regards 
Sue 
 
 

 
 

 

Virus-free. www.avast.com  
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Williams, Debbie D. (City Clerk's)

From: Albrecht, Linda
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 7:24 AM
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: [EXT] Letters of Support for BYLAW # 368D2017 at 2240 26A St.SW
Attachments: Letters of Support for Redesignation of  2240 26A St. SW.pdf

 
 
From: Homes Squared [mailto:homessquared@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 11, 2017 11:25 PM 
To: City Clerk  
Cc: urbanindigohomes@hotmail.com 
Subject: [EXT] Letters of Support for BYLAW # 368D2017 at 2240 26A St.SW 

 
Good Evening City Clerk, 
 
 
Please find attached 14 letters of support for the Land Use Bylaw Amendment, "BYLAW # 368D2017" at 
2240 26A St. SW. If you would kindly confirm receipt of these letters by responding to this email and 
ensure that Council receives a copy of them all we would greatly appreciate it. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Mariam Abdullah  
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